

P. O. Box 8866

Madison, WI 53708-8866



April 9, 2007

John Knurr Dixie Doodlers 5130 W Washington Blvd Milwaukee WI 53208

Dear John:

On behalf of our members and Board of Directors, I want to thank you for the tremendous concert you presented on March 25. We are overjoyed that you provided such wonderful music for our audience of MJS members and jazz fans.

The band was amazing and what a pleasure and privilege it was to have you perform on our stage. It was great to see and hear all of you work so well together and in such an entertaining manner. We were also impressed with the young people who performed with the band. You are doing so much to help ensure the future of jazz. We have received many, many favorable comments on your performance from those who attended

It was a wonderful afternoon and we are very grateful for your talent and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Linda Marty Schmitz

Linda Marty Schmitz

President